
Safari Class 

We have been very busy, learning about The Owl and the Pussy cat, and writing our own versions 

of this famous poem. We made Christmas cards for our families in Europe and went to the post 

office to post them. We have been doing many exciting Christmas activities and learning about the 

Christmas Story. Have a Happy Christmas and see you in the New Year. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


